
Road Renewal Works

Hillview Road
(Between Terry Road and  
Lakeside Road, Eastwood)

Construction 
commencing in 
August 2021

The City of Ryde has been successful 
in obtaining a $3.8M Federal Grant 
as part of the Local Roads and 
Community Infrastructure Program 
(Phase 2). This grant supports local 
councils to deliver priority local road 
and community infrastructure projects.

Hillview Road (between Terry Road 
and Lakeside Road), Eastwood) have 
been identified for road renewal 
works to provide stormwater and 
footpath improvements. 

These road renewal works are 
scheduled to commence in 
August 2021. 

Prior to construction, Council will 
send a separate notification letter  
for the works.



Project		 Manager Maddy (Modhulika) Mukerjee
Phone 		 0468 563 958                       
Email  		 cityofryde@ryde.nsw.gov.au
Visit   		  www.ryde.nsw.gov.au

COMING SOON TO YOUR STREET
Hillview Road, Eastwood 
(Between Terry Road and Lakeside Road)

Major components of the works include:
•	 Raised kerb and gutter to eliminate the  

gutter bridges
•	 Stormwater improvements to suit new  

kerb alignment
•	 Relocation of pedestrian crossing to comply 

with traffic requirements
•	 Reconstruction of sections of footpath
•	 Remove and replace one (1) existing tree 

outside property number 40
•	 Road resurfacing and line marking

Scan the QR code 
to view a copy of 
the concept plans

If you are unable to view the concept plans,  
or if you don’t have internet access, please call 
Customer Service on 9952 8222 for assistance.
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